QUARTERLY EXAMINATION - 2023

	Re	g.	NO).	1
74		4.			, i
	IAF	ive	-		

10	: 3.00 Hours		ENGLISH	MARKS: 90
			the following from the optio	
	sentences	appropriate synonym	of the underlined lexical ite	m in each of the following $(3 \times 1 = 3)$
	That seemed quite			
	(a) logical		(a) illogical	(d) advisable
		(b) reasonable	(c) illogical	(u) auvisable
	(a) hunger	lvantage for me was my		(d) fear
		(b) anger	(c) finger	
	(a) angry	집 : 이 이 가는 이 의 이 이 있는 경기를 받았다. 그리고 있는 것 같아 그 이 없는 것이 없는 것 같아 없다.	e decided to teach him a lesso	(d) calm
		(b) hungry	(c) quiet iven words which is opposit	가입니다 가입을 취하면 하는 내가 하는데 그리는 이 사고를 들어 보고 있다.
		in the following senter		$(3 \times 1 = 3)$
			BET 400 : 400 (1922년 1일) 전 100 (1922년 1일)	
	(a) marshy		imprint as perhaps the last sig	(d) sultry
		(b) arid	(c) slimy	(u) Suitry
		sum, and a little more th	하다 살이 하는 것이 없는 사람이 하는 생님이 있다면 하는 것이 없는 것이 없는 것이 없는 것이 없다면 없다.	(d) small
	(a) very large		(c) little	(d) small
		of their <u>antipathy</u> to pil	나는 사람이 되는 것이 없어요. 하지만 하지만 않는 사람들이 되었다면 그 때문에 되었다.	(d) average
	(a) dislike	(b) affinity	(c) hated	(d) aversion
	Answer all the qu			
		t expansion of the acror	(F. F. T.	A Paus Ametaur
		ndian Boxing Association		
		Boxing Association		ntional Boxing Association
	the state of the s		compound word "home co	
	a) Noun+ Verb	b) Noun + Gerund	c) Noun + Noun d) No	un + Adverb
	AND ARREST AND ARREST OF THE PARTY OF THE PA		blended word "emoticon"	
	a) emotion + icon		c) emotioning + icon	d) emit + icon
0		ning of the foreign wor	d in the sentence :	
	I called my Anna	그는 그들은 아이들은 아이들은 이렇게 하셨다면서 하나요요. 그들은 사람이 아니라 얼마나 얼마나 다른데		
	a) brother	b) younger brother	c) elder brother	d) siblings
1.		definition for the give		
		alizes in skin problems	(b) one who specializes	
	(c) one who specia	alizes in nervous probler	ns (d) one who specializes	
2.	Company of the State of the Company		iom found in the following s	
	When a boxer was	s getting badly beaten, I	nis manager would <u>throw a to</u>	
	a) to wipe out	b) to give up	c) to quarrel with	d) to become amicable
3.	Replace the unde	erlined phrasal verb in	to a single word	
	Radhika is looking	g through the windows.		
	a) reflects	b) observes	c) peers through	d) considers
4.	Form a new word	by adding a suitable p	prefix to the root word- prac	tice
	a) mal	b) pre	c) post +	d) tri
5.	Identify the sente	ence pattern of the follo	owing	
	Neeraj Chopra qua	alified for the Olympics.		
	a) SVO	b) SVC	c) SVA	d) SVOA
6.		hoosing the correct pr	eposition.	
	I have a present	그는 그들은 아이들은 사람이 되는 바다가 먹어 있다.		
	a) with	b) to	c) into	d) for
7.	이 사람이 되면 통기를 되지 않는데 하는데 그렇게 되었다.	pped form of the word	그렇게 마하다 되었습니다. [8] 내 [8] [8] [8] [8] [8] [8] [8] [8] [8] [8]	
	a) referigerate	b) refrigerator	c) bridge	d) fudge
8.		erlined word with a eur	성장하다 마시 얼마 바람들이 살아내는 그리고 있다면 그렇게 되었다.	
			tudents who are slow learner	s with love and affection
	a) slow bloomers	b) challenging studer	경험 아이들이 얼마나 아이를 가게 하는데 하는데 이번 사람이 되었다.	d) late learners
	a) Sich Dicollicis	z, ss.i.g.i.g olddol		a) late learner

11 - English Page 1

	www.F	Padasalai.Net		. www.CBSEtips.in
	a) cutlons	b\anab	a) bind ware	d) software
20.	a) cutlery	b) wrench	c) hind ware	
20.		lative pronoun.	Carlish topobos us English	
-			English teaches us English c) which	d) whom
	a) who	b) whose	C) WINCH	
			Part – II	
		f the fellowings	Fall Till	$(7 \times 2 = 14)$
100	swer any seven o	on sets of poetic lines	s and answer the question	s that follow:
11.	(Answer any fo	veri sets of poetic inics		
24		그녀는데 이렇게 하시는데 가장 안 되었다면 하는 사람들이 되었다.		
21.		ne when I was like you		
	(a) Whom does			
11/2		figure of speech employ	ved here.	
22.	But now they or	ly laugh with their teeth	While their ice block cold e	yes
	a) Explain ice b			Magazin Andrews (1975) Line and A
		gure of speech employe	ed here?	
23.			er people's heroic deeds	
		e poet satisfy his ego?		
	b) Pick out the r			
24.			who sweat for fun or hire	
		he poet admire?		
	b) For what reas	sons do the athletes swe		
25.	To her fair works	s did Nature link The hu	man soul that through me ra	an .
	a) What are nat	ure"s fair works?		
		alliterated words.		
26.		n heaven be sent If such	n be Nature's holy plan	
		he poet lament?		
	b) What is the p	oetic device used in the	ese lines?	
b)	Do as Directed:	(Answer any three ou	t of four)	
27.	Change the fol	lowing into direct spec	areful while going in the rope	car
1	The guide inform	ned the tourists to be co	t a seat in the medical coll	ege.(being withHad")
28.	Change into ot			
29.		you with happiness.		Maria (1922), a Maria da Maria (1923), a desta de la composició de la comp
30.	Lentered the sch	nool. The bell rang at or	nce. (Begin the sentence w	rith "As soon as")
Ĭ.	· Cilicida di		Part – III	
Ans	wer any seven of	the following:		(7 × 3 = 21)
a.	Explain any two	of the following with	Reference to the Context	
31.	Once upon a tim			
	They used to lau	igh with their hearts		
32.	My soul in true th	hanks giving speaks Fo	r this modest of physiques	
33.	The birds around	me hopp"d and play"d	Their thoughts I cannot me	asure
b.	Answer any two	of the following ques	stions briefly:	
34.	Where did the au	uthor study in the childh	ood?	gest week in the New year
35.			d not return empty handed?	
36.	What does Lynd	actually wonder at?		
c.		ee of the following: (a		
37.	Study the bar dia	gram and answer follow	wing questions	
	Food		Other	
	2500	Clothing Trans	Expenses	
	2000	House		y
	1500	Savings Rent		
130	1000	Education		
1	500 -			
1				11 - English Page 2
				Ligibili ago 2

45. Write a letter to the Commissioner of Madural Corporation complaining about the sanitary conditions of the streets in your locality.

Write a paragraph on "Need to preserve natural resource"

i) Read the following sentences, spot the errors and correct them:

a) The innings are good...

- b) Chetan Baghat, a excellent writer wrote the novel "Three mistakes of my life"
- c) I look up the lost coin...
- d) No sooner did I switch on the television, when my parents returned home.
- e) Pragathi Keerthi put a bunch of flowers in the vase, doesn't she?

(OR)

11 - English Page 3

ii) Fill in the blank	s appropriately	기계 가게 하는 이 없는데 있다면 계약하다. 그 일이야?
a) We dif	erent types of	phones in our shop.(sell/cell) (2)
b) He is very tall. H		er (modal verb) (1)
c) The President	(leave) for	Japan next month (suitable form of verb) (1)
d) you mis		axi. (use the correct link word) (1)

47. Read the following passage and answer in your own words:

A glacier is a river of ice which travels slowly from the summit of a mountain to the valley below. It is formed when masses of snow are frozen and pressed together. For a glacier to form, snowfall during winter must exceed the melting of snow during summer. Such conditions only prevail in the mountain and polar regions. The great weight of a glacier causes it to move slowly downwards from the snowfield where it is formed. The movement varies from a few centimeters to a few meters per day, depending on the slope of the ground and the presence of obstructions. The movement is greater in the center and along the surface of the glacier than at the sides and the bottom, In some regions, the glacier eventually reaches the sea. Large chunks of it break off and fall into the sea with a thundering roar. These chunks of ice float away as icebergs. All its source, a glacier is broad and thick; but as it moves down the mountain, its temperature rises. As a result, more snow and ice melt and the glacier decreases in size.

Questions:

- a) What is a glacier?
- b) Where are the glaciers found?
- c) How are the icebergs formed?
- d) Mention the factors that cause the variations in the movement of the glaciers.
- e) Why does the glacier decrease in size?

(OR)

Using the below given hints, write a story in about 100 - 150 words:

A bee – fell into a pond – pigeon flew past – dropped a leaf – bee climbed on leaf – escaped – a hunter aimed at pigeon – the bee stung him – lost his aim – pigeon escaped

11 - English Page 4

RAMNAD, MADURAI, TIRUPATHUR DISTRICTS - XI ENGLISH - QUART ANSWER KEY - 2023

1.	(c) (a)	illogical hunger	31.	"Once upon a time, Son; They used to laugh with their hearts" Poem Name: Once upon a time; Poet Name: Gabriel Okara		
3.	(a)	Angry	32.	"My soul in true thanks giving speaks; For this modest physiques" Poem Name: Confessions of a born spectator; Poet Name: Ogden Nash		
4.	(b)	Arid	33.	"The birds around me hopp'd and play'd" Poem Name: Lines written in the early spring Poet Name: William Wordsworth		
5.	(d)	Small	34.	Village school		
6.	(b)	Affinity	35.	Mary Kom received Rs.10000 from various people. They had confidence in her and donated liberally. She should not wish to upset those people.		
7.	(b)	Association Internationale de Boxe Amateur	36.	Lynd actually wonders at the efficiency of human memory rather than the inefficiency.		
8.	(b)	Noun + Gerund	37.	PIE CHART a) d) expenditure of a family b) c) food c) a) clothing and transport		
9.	(a)	Emotion + icon	38.	Describe the process of preparing coffee for two people.		
10.	(c)	Elder brother	39.	Between a customer and salesman at the Mobile phone stores.		
11. 12. 13. 14.	(a) (b) (c) (a)	One who specializes in skin problems to give up peers through mal				
15.	(c)	SVA	40.	Complete the proverbs.		
16.	(d)	for	40.	a) paul b) homer c) castles		
17.	(b)	refrigerator		a) paul b) nomer c) casues		
18.	(c)	Late bloomers	41.	a) Queen of Boxing (OR) Forgetting		
19.	(b)	Wrench	71.	a) Queen of Boxing (OA) I orgening		
20.	(a)	who		A 100		
	747	PART – II	42.	a) Once upon a time (OR) Lines written in the early spring		
21.	(a)	Poet / Gabriel Okara	43.	a) The first patient (OR) After twenty years		
380	(b)	Simile	44.	a) Summary writing - Title - 1; Rough copy - 1; Fair copy - 3 (OR)		
22.	(a)	Eyes lacking a feeling of warmth / endearing expression	45.	b) Note making a) Write a letter to the Commissioner of Madurai Corporation		
	(b)	Metaphor	1	complaining about the sanitary conditions of the streets in your locality		
23.	(a)	He does not exchange his position with the athletes		From & To – 1; Salutation – ½;		
24	(b)	Feeds, deeds		subject – ½;		
24.	(a)	Athletes / the players / sportsmen		Body of the letter - 2;		
	(b)	Fun or hire / for money		subscription, Place & Date - 1		
25.	(a) (b)	The beautiful nature That, through	46. a)	a) The innings <u>is good</u> . b) Chetan Baghat, <u>an</u> excellent writer wrote the novel "Three mistakes of my life". c) I look <u>for</u> the lost coin. d) No sooner did I switch on the television <u>than</u> my parents returned home. e) Pragathi Keerthi <u>puts</u> a bunch of flowers in the vase, <u>didn't</u> she?/ e) Pragathi Keerthi <u>puts</u> a bunch of flowers in the vase, <u>doesn't</u> she?		
26.	(a) (b)	Man destroys nature anaphora	(b)	i) sell, cell ii) must/should/may/might iii) leaves/will leave iv) in case		
27.		guide said to the tourists, "Be ful while going in the rope car."	47.	Comprehension Passage. i) The glacier is a river of ice which travels slowly from the summit of a		
28.	Had	I studied well, I would have got a in the medical college.	in the	mountain to the valley below.		
29.	May	you be blessed with happiness by		 ii) It is formed when large amounts of snow are frozen and pressed together iii) Large chunks of it break off and fall into the sea with a thundering roar. 		
30.	God.			These chunks of ice float away as icebergs. iv) weight of the glacier, slope of the ground, presence of obstructions, and the uneven speed of the glacier at various levels and positions. v) The increase in its temperature as the glacier moves down the mountain causes it to decrease in size.		

R.HENDRY EARNEST RAJA, ACADEMIC CO-ORDINATOR, BE CONFIDENT TEAM - 9597292925